
Mr Noble’s News 
1. School Council Meeting – our first meeting for the year is scheduled for 

3pm on Monday 26th May in the Muster Room. Our School Council 

members are Mel Armstrong, Tallaya Wood, Tara Collum and Kelly Smith. 

School reps are Paul Noble, Katherine Mills and Tash Lawless. I am 

searching for one more Parent/Community Rep. Please let me know if you 

are interested. We have one meeting per term. 

 

2. Assembly – 23rd March in the Muster Room at 8.00 am. The Assembly is 

being run my Mrs Paidra’s K&PP class. 

 

3. ICPA Conference (Fremantle) – Friday 16th March. I will be attending. 

 

4. NAPLAN – Our year 3 and Year 5 students are sitting their NAPLAN 

during our Home Tutors Seminar in the week of 14-18 May at the Broome 

Camp School. If your child is due to sit the NAPLAN testing and you wish 

to withdraw them please contact me at KSOTA as there is a formal process 

to follow. 

 

5. We have a presentation from the Kimberley Population Health Unit at 1.10 

pm this Friday in the Muster Room. It is called “Squeaky Clean Kids”. 

Everyone is welcome to attend this special presentation. 

       6.      Internet issues Families at Carnarvon School of the Air were having some 

     connectivity issues with the new ClearNetworks system. 
     Through some trial and error they may have stumbled onto a solution for 

     some issues. 

     There is a brown cable connecting the Router to the Modem. 
     The inventive Mum who was investigating the problem replaced the brown 

     cable with our standard blue cable. 
     Problem solved. CSOTA have tried this successfully at several sites that 

     were having connectivity issues. 
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9th March– Squeaky 

Clean Kids 

presentation 1:10 in 

the Muster Room 

16th March– 

Feedback Friday 

19th March- PJ Day 

23rd March—

Assembly Mrs 

Paidra’s class 

26th March– School 

Council Meeting 

3pm 

30th March- Good 

Friday Public holiday 

2nd April– Easter 

Monday Public 

Holiday 

3rd March– Easter 

Tuesday Public 

Holiday 

6th April– final 

Feedback Friday of 

the term 

13th April– ANZAC 

Ceremony 

Last day of term 

 

 

7th March 2018 

P&C News 
Can people please email their School Uniform needs asap to Tal-

laya so she can get them ordered. All shirts will be $20. 



Who: KSOTA staff, 

students, parents 

and Home Tutors  
What: Spend the 

school day in your 

pjs. 
When: Monday 19th 

March  
Why: Raise money 

for our school P&C 
How: Wear your pjs 

and send a gold coin 

donation in your 

red bag to be 

collected for the 

P&C 
 

Squeaky Clean Kids Presentation 
Join us this Friday at 1:10 pm in the Muster Room for 
a presentation by Georgina Kelley from the Kimberley 
Population Health Unit.  
Georgina will be talking to  
students about hygiene 
 and how to help prevent  
the spread of  germs and  
diseases.  
See you there! 


